Kindergarten and Play & Learn Program



The closing date for next year's Kindergarten applications is Friday 22nd July or Friday 24th June if applying for this year's Play and Learn Program.

Expressions of Interest for Kindergarten **2017** commenced after the Easter break. Application packs include information about the Play and Learn Program which will start Tuesday 26th July **2016**. Application packs are available for collection from the School Office, via email to tina.drinkell@education.wa.edu.au or by telephone 9302 3611.

On requesting an application pack parents will be asked for the following information:

- Child's Name
- Current Address
- New address if moving to Madeley
- Child's Date of Birth
- Parents name, contact telephone number and email address

Pre-Primary 2017

Our current 2016 Kindergarten Students will (later this year) be asked to confirm their intention to return to Madeley for 2017.

Please note existing students in Kindergarten who are residing 'Out of Area' will be required to re-apply for Pre-Primary 2017 by the end of September 2016.